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There was extended discussion of the draft situation and it
was agreed that CIA would be ill advised to ask for departmental
deferments.

There was discussion of the use of women by CIA and the general
agreement that more should be recruited for professional jobs both in
the field and in Washington.

Mr. Reber reported that he was making considerable progress
in obtaining the cooperation of the military services and the Department
of State in evaluating raw intelligence reports.

It was reported that General Riley Ennis was replacing
Willoughby as G-2 Far Eastern Command.
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